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Robert H. Goddard Middle School 202

138-30 Lafayette Street Ozone Park, NY 11417

P:718-848-0001  Fax:718-848-8082
Website: http://www.ms202q.org
William M. Fitzgerald, Principal

Assistant Principals:  Kelly Barton   Kye Weaver   Leigh Ann Cromie   Brendan Lawler (I.A.) 
May 12, 2023

To the 8th grade Graduates and Families,

The year is winding down fast, so we wanted to update you with some important information. This letter and its attachments will cover important dates and some details that affect our eighth graders in their final days here at MS 202. We will give further details out at an 8th grade family meeting next Tuesday, May 16th 5:30-6:30 pm. We encourage ALL families to attend with their graduates. This meeting will have the most detailed information as well as the opportunity to ask questions. Information regarding this meeting will also be shared in this letter.

Grade 8 Testing Dates:

· Grade 8 Science Practical Part (labs)- week of May 22nd

· NYS Earth Science Regents Lab Practical- June 1st

· Grade 8 Science Written Exam- June 5th 

· NYS Algebra Regents- June 15th
· NYS Earth Science Regents- June 16th
MS 202 Events for ALL

· Family Production of FAME Jr. 

· Wednesday, May 17th 5:00-6:00 pm

· Thursday, May 18th 6:00-7:00 pm

· MS 202 Family Night

· Wednesday, May 24th 5:00-7:00 pm

· MS 202 Blooming Arts Festival

· Wednesday, June 14th 5:00 pm start

MS 202 End of Year Grade 8 Events

· ARISTA: Wednesday, June 7th 1:00-2:00 pm

· By invitation only

· ONLY Event during the school day

· PROM: Monday, June 12th 2:30-6:30 pm

· @Russo’s on the Bay

· TRIP: Tuesday, June 20th 8:00 am-5:30 pm

· @ Rye Playland

· AWARDS: Thursday, June 22nd 6:00-8:00

· By invitation only

· GRADUATION: Friday, June 23rd 2:00 pm start 


                                   

· @ St. John’s University in Carnesecca Arena

Next Tuesday’s grade 8 parent meeting will go into details with the specifics for each of the End-of Year events. It is highly encouraged for you all to attend. While the presentation will be posted on the school’s website at its conclusion, by not attending live, you will miss the verbal explanations as well as the opportunity to ask questions or hear the answers to the questions of others. This meeting will be virtual via ZOOM. On Tuesday morning, the link to this meeting will be shared on the school’s website (http://www.ms202q.org), the school’s Facebook page, sent via the GAM system, and shared in the 8th grade classroom. Please save the date:

8th grade End-of-Year Parent Meeting

Tuesday, May 16, 2023,






                              5:30-6:30 pm

***For this meeting you will find a 2-sided document from St. John’s University that will be reviewed on Tuesday. Please hold onto it, as it contains important information and expectations for graduation.

We are looking forward to seeing as many families as possible next week. This is an exciting time for the students and all of us. We look forward to celebrating these final milestones with them and you before we send them off to high school.

And if through all these events, I do not get the chance to speak with you personally, let me say now, thank you for trusting us with your children, I have enjoyed these past three years with them, and they will be missed.

Sincerely,

Kelly L. Barton.                                                    


                                          Grade 8 Assistant Principal
